
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

                          

Anniversaries 
Paddy Kelleher, Ballyheada. 

Catherine Cronin, Corran. 

Margaret Barrett, Killeady. 

Sean Quinlan, Bawnleigh. 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             Notices for inclusion should be received not later than 2.00pm on Wednesday         

                          by Mary O’Halloran (4885062,4885257)  

                            PAN Centre/Parish Office (phone 4885062) 

                  ballinhassigparish@gmail.com  www.ballinhassigparish.com 

                    IBAN IE44 AIBK 9343 2106 3352 61; BIC  AIBKIE2D 

                 Parish Priest:- Fr. Danny Pyburn  Telephone: 087 2412 186               

                      

 

 

 
 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

                  2024 Ballinhassig Parish Newsletter 

Saturday 1st:- Vigil    
            Ballyheada      7.30pm  
No Mass Intentions:-  

 

Sunday 2nd:-   
Ballygarvan  10.30am 
 Mass Intentions:-  

Owen Moynihan, Ballygarvan Upper. 

Anna Moynihan, Ballygarvan Upper. 

 

Goggins Hill    12noon 
Mass Intentions:-  

Denis McCarthy, Tulligmore. 

Denis Madden, Ballinvoltig. 

Declan Madden, Ballinvoltig. 

Finbarr Fehily, Rearour & Innishannon 

MASS Times Next Week:-  

Wednesday 5th:-  

            Goggins Hill      NO MASS 

 
Thursday 6th:-  

              Ballyheada       NO MASS 

 

Friday 7th:- 

               Ballygarvan    NO MASS 

              Ballyheada:-  

         Holy Hour    7.00pm-8.00pm 
 

Saturday 8th:- Vigil 

                  Ballyheada:-  7.30pm 

 

Sunday 9th:-                  

            Ballygarvan         10.30am 

 Goggins Hill        12noon 
         

Masses FAMILY OF PARISHES 
 

Vigil:- 

Riverstick      6.00pm   

Kinsale          6.30pm                                                                                              

Ballyheada   7.30pm   

Ballinspittle   8.00pm  

                                                                                   

Sunday:- 

Belgooly         9.00am 

Ballinadee      10.00am 

Ballygarvan  10.30am 

 

Kinsale            12 noon 

Goggins Hill   12noon. 

We Remember  
Siobhán Burke (née O’Riordan) 

Ballygarvan & Ballinlough;  

Gilbert Watkins, Youghal  

who died recently.  

        We pray for their families,        

 neighbours and friends. 

Readings June 9th 

Gn 3:9-15.  Ps 129, R/ v 7.   

2 Cor 4:13-5:1.  

Mk 3:20 -35. 

 Ballinhassig Parish 
 

    Newsletter 
    for Ballygarvan, Ballyheada and Goggins Hill  

Vol. 32 No. 38 Sunday: June 2nd, 2024 (The Most Holy Body And Blood Of Christ) 

                 

This Sunday Corpus Christi is a festival celebrated by Roman Catholics which  

celebrate the Eucharist as the Body of Christ. Different Eucharistic devotions are held. 

 

 

 

        Thanks Be To God 
Mary O’H 
submits…. 

Thanks Be To God 

 
Almighty God, we offer thanks 

To You each new born day, 

For all the blessings You have brought 

In Your most gracious way. 

 

We thank You for the flowers and trees 

In all their colours bright;  

The birds that sing upon the wing, 

An always welcome sight. 

 

We thank You for the wondrous work 

Created by Your hand, 

That makes this world in which we live 

So beautiful and grand. 

 

Dear God, we thank You for the rain 

And, too, the sunshine bright;  

The dawning of each new born day, 

The solitude of night. 

 

We thank You God with humble hearts 

For all You give and do. 

Each thing of beauty on this earth 

Reflects a part of You. 

http://www.sharefaith.com/image/black-and-white-church-on-a-hill.html
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    DAY TRIP TO KNOCK SHRINE JUNE 29TH 

B 
ALLINHASSIG PARISH Day Trip to Knock Shrine on Saturday  

June 29th.  Following the huge demand last year on completion of the 

trio of Bicentenary in the parish, Mary O’Halloran, Parish Assembly & 

Cllr. Ben Dalton O’Sullivan are now organising our annual trip.        

 

               Bus departing from Marian Hall, Car Park Ballinhassig at 8.00am Sharp 

                           Breakfast & Evening Meal included. 

                                        Cost 65Euro.   

 
 

Places limited, booking on a first come first served basis with a  

waiting list.  Further details and names to Mary O’Halloran (Parish Office) 

021/4885062 or 086 3183 645 and Ben Dalton O’Sullivan 089 4690 352.   

             All welcome!!!!!! 

Best of Luck - Exams 

Best of Luck to all students of the Parish and students everywhere 

who will commence their Leaving Cert and Junior Cert exams on 

Wednesday June 5th.   

 

These past weeks have seen many secondary schools throughout the country mark the 

graduation of their leaving cert classes.  Many of the Catholic Secondary Schools have 

done this with the Celebration of a Special Mass.  It is a fitting way to bring to a close 

this part of their school journey.  The Mass is a prayer of Thanksgiving and all who 

attended our schools have much to be thankful for as their days there draw to a close: 

lessons learned; friendships; memories; laughs and much more.   

 

As they head into college, an apprenticeship, the workplace or one of the many other 

paths available to them nowadays, we pray that they will know their individual worth. 

Some exam or result will not define us as people– we are all so much more than that.   

 

Exam Candle 2024  will continue to be lit at all Masses in the  

parish. Intentions of students of all ages will be included in all our weekly 

parish community celebration of the Eucharist until the end of all second  

level exams.  

 

 

 

 

 

Best of Luck -  

Best of luck to all candidates in the upcoming local election on June 7th 

especially our parishioner Cllr. Ben Dalton O’Sullivan.   

Ben would like to sincerely thank everyone for the warm reception he 

received on the doorsteps while canvassing in recent weeks. 

               
  
 The Farmer’s Prayer 

This time of year is a busy time for the agricultural  

community in our parish as farmers make the most of the 

good weather with silage making etc. 

 

We ask God’s protection and blessing for the farming  

community and that their work will bare a rich harvest. 

 

The Farmers’s  Prayer 
 

Lord, bless the land you’ve given me, 

And may I always know 

As I tend each crop and creature 

You’re the One who helps them grow. 

 

Grant me the strength and wisdom 

Please protect me from harm, 

And thank You 

For Your gracious gift- 

 

The blessing of a farm.   

                                      Amen.  

   Road Safety  

All road users are asked to please be vigilant as there are higher volumes 

of traffic on our roads at this time of year. Walkers and cyclists be extra 

cautious and  particularly those with children.  There is extra farm related machinery 

on the roads with the silage and hay season upon us once again.  Wear your high vis 

vests at all times for your own safety and that of the drivers.  Drivers of all vehicles 

be aware of the unexpected and likewise pedestrians and cyclists must also be  

vigilant and exercise care of  themselves and other road users.  

Sacred Heart 

Friday June 7th 

Feast Day of   

The Most 

Sacred 

Heart Of 

Jesus.   

 

Ballyheada church  

is dedicated to the 

Sacred Heart. 

Rosary - May 

Sincere thanks to 

Jerry O’Sullivan 

for leading the  

Rosary on Thursday 

morning after Mass 

in Ballyheada 

church for the 

month of May.  

Diocesan Alpha Groups 

The Office for Mission and Ministry are hosting 

a gathering for Diocesan Alpha Groups on  

Thursday June 13th, from 7.15pm-9.00pm in 

the Visitor’s Centre of the Cathedral of St. Mary 

and St. Anne.  This invitation is for those who 

run Alpha, those who have attended Alpha and 

those considering running Alpha in the next 

year.  Booking and details 021 7355 517 or 

https://corkandross.org/office-for-mission-and-

ministry  All welcome. 

Prayer for Corpus Christi  
(This Sunday June 2nd) Jesus, 

Body and Blood, we are grateful 

for the gift of your life and the 

way it strengthens us to live ours.  

Teach us to draw on the gift of 

your Body and Blood for energy, 

renewal, strength and 

grace.  May we never 

take the gift of your 

presence for granted. 


